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Dear Friends & Partners 

We want you to know that we are blessed by your interest in our 
lives and work. We also appreciate the time you take to read our 

News  Letters.  Thank-you  for  partnering  with  us  through  your 
interest, prayers, and financial support of our work. 

We recently mentioned that the landlord of the property where our church, 
Iglesia Bautista Bíblica La Luz, is currently located said we need to relocate by 
March  of  2019  rather  than  the  Summer  of  2021  which  was  the  original 
agreement.  What a punch in the stomach! However, where one door closes, 
another one often opens. This seems to be the case for our church! 

Last August, we started a ministry across town in a new community where there 
is no church. Our partners in that ministry, the Arias family, have made some 
property they own in the area available to us rent free! They want to allow us to 
use it for a minimum of 5 years so a church can be established in the area. This 
family has a heart to reach people! There is a building in place with rooms that 
can be used for Sunday School and a kitchen. There are some details that we 
will need to take care of in order to prepare the rooms for church use, but they 
are relatively minor. The biggest challenge we have will be moving our portable 
building. We need to pour a foundation and a concrete pad in the new location 
in order to do so. There is also some finishing work that needs to be done to 
enhance it’s appearance and functionality. Our plan is to use the next several 
months to make the location ready for when it is time to move! 

The  decision  by  the  current  landlord  presents  a  financial  challenge  as  the 
church has not had enough time to save money to make this move. But; God is 
bigger than the challenge! We are working on a budget but would invite you to 
contact us if you might be interested in helping the church take advantage of 
this tremendous blessing! 

What moved our hearts the most is the attitude of our people. They see 
a new community without a church. They see a new school being 
built less than a block from the property and 
understand they can reach out to families 
as they move into the area. Indeed, this 
is an opportunity for the church to be a 
welcoming presence to people as they 
build their homes and establish their 
lives in a new place. 

What an open door! What an answer to 
Prayer!

1.

2.

Jeff & Sandra Price 
July, 2018

“The  history of missions is the history of answered prayer!”
Samuel Zwermer

An Important Request: 

We would like  to  ask you to 
keep  Sandra’s  upcoming 
surgery in prayer. As you may 
recall,  she is a 6 year cancer 
survivor. We celebrate that she 
has  remained in  good health 
on the cancer front. However, 
she has to have an additional 
surgery related to her original 
cancer procedure. This surgery 
is  scheduled  for  November 
26th. It is a major surgery and 
she will have about a 6-8 week 
recovery period after being in 
the  hospital  post-op  for  a 
week.  We  scheduled  this 
surgery  to  coincide  with  her 
annual cancer screenings and 
physical.  All  is  well,  but  we 
remain vigilant with her health. 
Please pray for her as prepares 
for “another” surgery.

If you are interested; while in 
the US, Jeff will be available to 
travel and report on the work 
in Bolivia. Please let us know if 
you’d  like  him  to  visit  your 
church.

Jeff & Sandra Price  
Baptist International Outreach  
PO Box 587  
Jefferson City, TN 37760  

865-238-5040  

BigDaddyMissions@icloud.com 
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